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Dear Church Family,

We are excited to announce the launch of our upcoming stewardship campaign for 2024.
This campaign is an opportunity for us to express our gratitude for the blessings we have
received and to share our vision for the future of our church. Our theme for this year is
"Growing In Faith Together ".

As you know, our church relies on your generous contributions of Time, Talents &
Treasures to support our ministries, programs, and facilities. Your pledges and donations
enable us to serve our community, spread the gospel, and nurture our spiritual growth.
We are grateful for your faithful stewardship, and we hope you will continue to support
our church in the coming year.

Our goal for this campaign is to raise $365,000.00 by December 3 1st, 2023. This amount
will help us cover our operating expenses, fund our outreach projects, and plan for some
much-needed repairs & improvements to our building and our search for a new Rector.

To participate in this campaign, please fill out the enclosed Time, Talent & Treasure
Commitment Card and return it to the church office by December 15th, 2023 or place it
in the Pledge Boxes displayed in the Church. You can also make your pledge online
through our website. You can choose to pay your pledge in monthly, quarterly, or annual
installments, or as a one-time gift. We accept checks, credit cards, or electronic transfers.

Please complete the Talent portion of the pledge card and place it in an offering plate or
hand it to a Vestry Member.

Please complete the Time Portion of the pledge card and keep it and the accompanying
Prayer in a visible place in your home.

We thank you in advance for your generosity and commitment. We pray that God will
bless you abundantly as you give joyfully and sacrificially. We look forward to growing
together with you in faith and love in 2024 and beyond.

Sincerely,
Joe Mulino, Treasurer and The Stewardship Committee



